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The requirement to perform stroke tests of the PORVs during Modes 3 or 4 is a
iew po:ition for some lTicensees. The basis for this position lies in the
uncertainty introduced by stroke testing the PORVs at lesser system
temperature conditions and then expecting them to perform adequately at
operating system conditions. If this recommendation is not adopted, a sound
technical basis should be provided (e.g.. that such testing cannot be
performed without significant system modifications or that the intent of such
testing is accomplisned by some other means). We note that one licensee has
proposed the option to bench test the PORVs. This would be acceptable,
provided the tests are performed at conditions simulating Mode 3 or 4
conditions or greater and provided the proper reinstallation of the PORVs and
controls is verified. In another case, the staff accepted an argument from a
licensee that the physical distance between the PORV and the pressurizer
maintained the same temperature at the PORV in Modes 3, 4, or 5 such that
there is no difference from the valve's perspective of testing in different
Modes. In this case the facility had an air-operated PORV and was able to
perform the PORV stroke test with the biock valve closed such that the PORV
wouid be primarily influenced by the ambient room conditions.

Additionally, the GL required that PORVs be stroke tested in all cases prior
to establishing conditions where the PORVs are used for low-temperature
overpressure protection. This could be interpreted to mean that POPVs should
be stroke tested during every shutdown and again during every startup.
However, the inclusion of the PORVs in the IST program requires the valves be
tested no more fregquently than every three months (unless valve maintenance is
performed) to demonstrate operability.

In summa v, the staff maintains its position that the PORVs should be stroke
tested during Modes 3 or 4 in order to verify the capability to function in an
environment more representative of operating conditions. In your revised
response, discuss how PORV stroke testing provides assurance that the PORVs
will perform all necessary safety functions adequately at the required system
operating conditions.

You are requested to respond within 60 days following receipt of this letter.
1f you would 1ike to further discuss this issue prior to your response, please
feel free to contact me.
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The information requested by this letter is within the scope of the overall
burden estimated in Generic Letter 90-06 for the resolution of Generic lssue
70 and Generic lssue 94, which was a maximum of 320 person-hours per licensee
response. This request 1: covered by Office of Management and Budget
Clearance Number 3150-0011, which expires May 31, 1994,

Sincerely,
Original Sighed By

William D. Reckley, Project Manager
Project Directorate IV-2

Divisiv., of Reactor Projects 111/1v/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatinn
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